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The presence of fecal coliforms is a continuing problem in Alaska's urban waterways.  This is especially true of Chester Creek in Anchorage.  This presentation will summarize the problems currently faced and look at current molecular methods that can be used to determine the origins of the contamination.  Furthermore, current research being performed at University of Alaska Anchorage aimed at mitigating these coliform problems will be discussed.
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